
Oregon Pinto Horse Association
General Membership Meeting

September 13, 2022

Meeting called to order at 6:45 p.m.

Attendance: Ashley Saechao, Jenna Wyatt, Annie Dundon, Delany Wurdinger, Tina Bell, Peggy
Boyer, Sarah Krapes (No quorum reached)

Fall Show:
● Volunteers still needed for:

○ Handing out ribbons: Sarah agreed to monitor ribbons while managing the gate.
■ Will need someone Saturday to hand out halter champion and reserve

ribbons.
○ Showmanship inspection walker
○ Ring steward: Don Charters still interested
○ Equipment resetting during trail and obstacle driving:

■ Tina Bell agreed to help with jumping.
■ Jenna volunteered to help with trail and obstacle driving
■ UO IHSA Team may also be able to assist

● Holiday Inn in Salem offering exhibitors a special rate: $129 for king and $134 for two
queens per night. Jenna will post offer details to Facebook.

● Costume class: Christine Guenther volunteered to sponsor the awards for costume class
and a stall decorating contest.

● Decorations: Anne M. may be able to get pumpkins from her neighbor. Jenna will acquire
corn stalks.

● Patterns: Delany will send patterns to Jenna for posting on Facebook and website.
● Fairgrounds finally sent us a contract and insurance sent a COF

Schooling Show:
● Delany would like to review a premium rough draft at the next meeting
● Show will be Feb. 17-19 at Clark County Fairgrounds

Spring Show:
● March 10-12 at Oregon State Fairgrounds
● Name used to be related to St. Patrick’s Day; members will try to find old name or

brainstorm something new.


